
 

February, 2022 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

FDK CORPORATION 

Sales Group 

 

 

Announcement of End of Supply for Indonesia made alkaline battery 

 

 

  Thank you very much for your continued sales activities and interest in FDK’s batteries. 

 

This letter is to announce an End of Supply of our alkaline batteries made in Indonesia. 

In October last year we completed the transfer of all shares in PT FDK INDONESIA, our 

consolidated subsidiary that manufactures alkaline batteries. Although we have been 

continuously supplying batteries on an OEM basis from the transferee, it has been agreed 

by both companies (FDK and the transferee) to conclude this route as of the September 

30th, 2022. Therefore, we would like to inform you of a possible last-buy schedule per the 

following.  

 

■ Receipt of last-buy order: March 31st, 2022 

■ Last shipment (ETD base): September 30th, 2022 

   

   

  We can provide equivalent products manufactured in our Japan factory and are happy to 

provide to you more details separately via your local sales contact.  

 

 

  Thank you for your understanding and co-operation. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

 

 

Yosuke TANAKA (Mr.) 

Senior Sales Manager 

Overseas Sales Group  

 

 


